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Dear friends, 
At Providence, we have a practice of starting each meeting or 
gathering, regardless of size, scope, or agenda, with a reflection. 
These reflections can be as simple as a story or quote that 
resonates with someone; a personal story about themselves, their 
faith, or why they connect with the mission of St. Mary; or to shine 
a light on the poor and vulnerable we have a duty to serve. These 
messages are often those of gratitude, hope, and resilience; 
and are a grounding practice I have learned to appreciate and 
admire as we set the tone for a meeting or discuss the future of 
healthcare.  

As I reflect on the last year, I am immensely grateful for each 
person who advocates, invests, volunteers, challenges, and stands 
steadfast with St. Mary. Thank you! It is our diverse perspectives 
and backgrounds which make this organization thrive. The support 
we at the Foundation provide to help ease the way for patients 
and our essential caregivers, who provide the very best care, is a 
key element of our strong healthcare community. 

Seeing the impact of new capital equipment the Foundation 
was able to purchase for our caregivers and patients has been 
immensely rewarding. The number of volunteer hours, number of 
stays at the Herring House by patients with cancer, emergency 
aid for those needing a helping hand as they are discharged from 
the hospital, and individuals who have been helped proactively 
so they don’t have to make that frightening call to 911, has been 
incredibly inspiring.  

The power of philanthropy in our region, is evident by your 
collective, compassionate support. I invite you to learn more about 
the impact we have all made together and encourage you to invite 
those in your network to learn about the important work we ALL 
do to make this community home. Again, I thank you for your trust, 
dedication, and passion in making our region’s healthcare the very 
best it can be.

In gratitude,

Lacey Rowberg, CFRE
Chief Philanthropy Officer 

A message of

thanks Foundation Board 2022
OFFICERS
Patty Martin, DDS, Chair 

Alder Family Dental
Blake Underriner, Vice-Chair,  

Walla Walla Valley Honda
Tom Baffney, Secretary,  

Community Member 
Kim McDaniels, Treasurer,  

Krivoshein McDaniels Financial
Gordy Venneri, At-Large,  

Community Member

DIRECTORS
Bruce Barga, MD, Retired Providence 

Physician
Mark Carlile, Total Office Concepts 
Deborah Castillo, Castillo de Feliciana 

Vineyard & Winery 
Larry Dodds, Community Member
Jonathan Ettleman, Duravant
Art Griff, Emeritus, Community Member
Kay Henderson, MD,   

Pediatric Physician 
Norma Hernandez, The Health Center 

& Mayor of College Place
Reza Kaleel, Chief Executive,  

SE Washington Service Area, 
Providence St. Mary and Kadlec

Steven Maxood, MD, PhD,  
Providence Medical Group, Cardiology  

Lynne Pierce, Community Member
Pat Reay, Port of Walla Walla
John Reese, Emeritus,  

Community Member
Lacey Rowberg, Ex-Officio,  

Providence St. Mary Foundation
Bob Schumacher, Community Member
Meghan Warwick, AbbVie

WELCOME TO OUR 2023 
DIRECTORS
Tom Moran, Community Bank
Clough Shelton, MD,  

Retired Otolaryngologist

STAFF
Lacey Rowberg, CRFE,  

Chief Philanthropy Officer
Stacey Simpson,  

Development Officer
Kara Flerchinger,  

Foundation Coordinator
Patti Lennartson,  

Supervisor, Volunteer Services
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Celebrating impact
T O P  F U N D R A I S I N G  A C C O M P L I S H M E N T S  O F  2 0 2 2

160
FREE 

MAMMOGRAMS 
AND IMAGING

provided to 
promote early 

cancer detection

66
ACTIVE 

VOLUNTEERS 
serving 7500 

hours

14
GRADUATES

from the 
first Medical 
Assistance 

Apprenticeship 
program cohort

12
GRANTS RECEIVED
for education, pilot 
programs, security, 

and capital equipment

16
PIECES OF NEW 

EQUIPMENT
for the hospital  

and clinics

129
HOMELESS  

HELPED
via the MOST  
mobile clinic 

1,313
LATINX COMMUNITY 
MEMBERS ASSISTED 
via the Promotores de 

Salud program

$825,000
RAISED 

to support our hospital, 
clinics, and caregivers

$150,000
IN SECURITY 
UPGRADES 

to the Medical Center 
Emergency Department 

Reception Area

$125,000
RAISED THROUGH 
THE ANNUAL GOLF 

TOURNAMENT
thanks to sponsors and 
200 golfers and guests

160
PATIENTS HELPED 
with transportation, 
medical equipment, 

medicine, food, 
lodging, and other 
critical needs not 

covered by insurance

174
HERRING HOUSE 

GUESTS;
 patients with 

cancer and their 
families traveling 
from throughout 

the region for care

70
LOCAL BUSINESS 

SPONSORS
made events and 

programs possible

t
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Mobile Outreach Service Team  
(MOST) Brings Care to the Region
The Mobile Outreach Service Team (MOST) is a mobile, 
multi-agency, multidisciplinary program dispatched 
to communities and areas where underserved and 
homeless people live or congregate. The mission is 
to reduce barriers for homeless or those at risk for 
homelessness and Latinx populations who are hesitant 
to seek preventive care or lack navigation services 
to connect them to a medical home and resources. 
Launched in April of 2022, the team provides 
pathways to access quality care and services each day. 

In 2020, the Walla Walla Alliance for the Homeless 
approached Providence St. Mary Medical Center 
about joining forces to start a mobile clinic. The Blue 
Mountain Action Council (BMAC) soon joined the 
conversation.  Together, the three partners formed 
the Mobile Outreach Services Team (MOST).  Each 
organization provides unique and specialized 
services. The Alliance offers the Mobile Outreach 
Office (a motorhome retrofitted to provide support 
services), driver, and Peer Support Specialists. BMAC 
offers Housing Navigators who can mobilize the full 
array of services offered by BMAC. Providence St. 
Mary’s Population Health Department provides a 
Spanish-speaking Nurse Practitioner with a mental 
health background, a Spanish-speaking Promotora 
de Salud (community health worker), and other health 
specialists, depending on the needs of the community 
being visited.  MOST also serves as a site for clinical 
practicums where healthcare students-in-training 
further add to the richness of the model. 

Clients have access to services on a first come, first 
serve basis. A client’s visit begins with assessment 
and triage by a Peer Support Specialist, followed by 
a warm hand-off to the team member or members 
best-suited to address client needs.  For example, 
someone presenting with health conditions is assigned 
to Providence Population Health staff, a person needing 
housing assistance is assigned to BMAC, and an adult 
needing documentation assistance or emergency 
shelter is assigned to a Peer Support Specialist. Patients 
receive customized healthcare, with a focus on building 
trust and relationships.

Every effort is made to provide needed services. Plans 
for follow-up are made on-site with a lead provider 
assigned to assist and track the client’s progress 
toward resolution of their stressor or challenge and 
addressing fears or barriers to help provide whole-
person healthcare. Trauma informed service delivery, 
motivational interviewing, housing first, and harm 
reduction practices are used to support clients. Through 
the upstream and preventative model of this program, 
visits to the Emergency Department and Urgent Care 
have been eased. MOST also helps avoid unnecessary 
EMS calls and services through our community 
paramedic partnership.

Providence St. Mary Foundation is proud to be a key 
partner in this healthcare equity initiative by securing 
grants, funding, and donations to help support and 
sustain this pioneering, life-changing program. 

Meeting the needs of our most vulnerable
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Philanthropic support through Providence St. Mary Foundation helped equip the 
Providence St. Mary Family Birth Center with seven new neonatal cardiac monitors to 
ensure every baby receives state-of-the-art care when seconds matter most.  

The St. Mary Family Birth Center cares for approximately 700 newborns, mothers, 
and families each year. According to Robyn Rivera, Senior Director of Women & 
Children Services, “When a nurse, doctor, or other caregiver must decide on the most 
appropriate intervention for an infant who is struggling, they base their decision on 
heart rate and other important vital signs. Monitoring a baby’s heartbeat is one of the 
most important clinical indicators.” Now, thanks to the support of Providence St. Mary 
Foundation donors and supporters, the Family Birth Center stands ready to care for 
vulnerable and premature babies born at 34 weeks gestation through full-term.  

As the only Family Birth Center with a special care nursery in the Walla Walla region, 
it was critical to invest in the lifesaving equipment needed to care for each newborn, 
no matter the circumstances.  One monitor has been installed in the operating room 
and the other six stand ready in six labor and delivery rooms, which Rivera says allow 
babies to remain with their mothers instead of needing to be taken elsewhere for 
monitoring or evaluation. 

A celebration and ribbon cutting were held in December 2022 to commemorate the 
installation of the new advanced monitoring equipment.  This capital project was made 
possible via the Providence St. Mary Foundation thanks to: The Helen and Jose Colton 
Foundation, Susan Monahan and Mark Brucks, Wildhorse Foundation, Lynne & Russ 
Pierce, Drs. Rick & Kay Henderson, Tom & Jane Baffney, Walla Walla Valley Honda, and 
the 2021 Providence St. Mary Foundation golf tournament supporters. Thank you to all 
who helped make this critical equipment a reality.

Robyn Rivera cuts the ribbon assisted by St. Mary caregivers Philip Smith and Megan Long, while 
Chief Philanthropy Officer Lacey Rowberg (left) looks on.

Neonatal Cardiac Monitors 
for the Family Birth Center

A New 
Strategic 
Plan
In the fall of 2022, the 
Providence St. Mary 
Foundation Board of 
Directors collaborated 
to develop a Strategic 
Plan for moving 
forward into 2023 and 
2024. To maximize 
impact and create 
a healthier Walla 
Walla together, the 
new Strategic Plan 
focuses on four pillars, 
including: Awareness, 
Relationships, 
Alignment and 
Stewardship.

To read the Strategic 
Plan in full, scan the  
QR code:

Want to get 
involved in some 
capacity? 

Join in our 
commitment to 
support and enhance 
compassionate, 
leading edge, 
healthcare close 
to home. To learn 
more about ways to 
be involved or help, 
email PSMFounation@
providence.org or visit 
providence.org/PSMF.

Critical equipment made possible with community support 
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Scott and Mary Abajian
Jim and Rhonda Abajian
Dawn Adams
Jennifer Adams
Larry and Karen Adams
Lisa Adams
Heather Adkins
Mayra Aguilar
Bill Albee
Alder Family Dental
Dr. Christopher and Angela 
Aldrich
Claudia Alejandre
Peter and Carol Allen
Ryan Allen
Natalie Allen-Tibbling
Dalari and Josh Allington
Antonia Alvarado-Jackson
Amy Alvarez-Wampfler
Patricia Anderson
Janice Anhorn
Ann J. & William Swindells 
Fund of the Oregon Community 
Foundation
Anonymous (55)
Apollo Mechanical Contractors
Lynnie Appleton
Joseph and Rita Aqui
Judy Arbanas and Bill Lighthall
Eric Arterburn
Jerry Ashby
Lori and Gary Asmus
Associated Appraisers of Walla 
Walla
Ashley Astorga
ATS Inland Northwest
Jay Babbitt
Keith Bacus
Dan and Val Baffney
Tom and Jane Baffney

Joelle Bagdon
James Bailey
Timothy Baker
Baker Boyer Bank
Balboa Winery
Bonnie M. Ballard
Debbie and Glenn Ballinger
Dr. Bruce and Kay Barga
Bret Barnes
Cynthia Barnett
James and Catherine Barrett 
Kathryn Barron and Phil 
Johanson
Margo Barron
Dr. Oliver and Julie Batson
Mr. Franklin L. Bauman
Daniel Bayer
Garey and Pamela Beal
Diana Beers
Christian and Rainey Bell
Bellevue Healthcare
Emily Benjamin
Katherine Bennett
Darcey Benzel
Sheryl Berg
Bergevin Lane Vineyards
Peter Michael and Melissa G. 
Berghan
Connie Betts
Becky and Bob Betts
Sandra Bice
Barbara Bickerton
Brittney Biddiscombe
Big Blue Boosters of Walla Walla
Big D’s Construction of  
Tri-Cities, Inc
Dr. Tony and Kara Billingsley
DeLana Billings-Wilbourn
Marye Bingham
Birdie Girl Golf

Rebecca and Lafe Bissell
Jimmy and Collette Bivins
Georgia Bixler-Jensen
Susan and Brad Blackburn
Cindy Blake
Lori Blanc
Karen Blessing
Emily Blevins
Blue Mountain Community 
Foundation
BNSF Railway Foundation
Mirna and Jesus Bobadilla
Eddie D. Boster
Elizabeth Bowen

Keva Brannock
Kitzi Brannock
Brenaker Properties, LLC
Tim and Lynne Brennan
Jeanne Brewer
Cindy Brown
Eulon and Louise Brown
Felicia Brown
Lynnette Brown
Dr. Marc and Karri Bruce
Leah Bruhn
Tracey M. Brunning
John Buckley
Buckley Investments
Mary Bundy
Ashley Burden
Mary Buriani
Derek Burkeen
Marci Burkos
Joe Burlingame
Scott Burmester
Kim and John Burres
Donald Bush
Maryann and Russ Byerley
Byrnes Oil Company
Susie S. Cain
Jaklin and Jeffrey Callow
Dr. Perry and Terri Camp
Rev. Ernest and Margaret 
Campbell
Sonia Campos
Feliciana Cano
Clare and Dave Capps
Chris and Kristy Capps
CardioSolution
Baily Cardwell
Christopher Carlile
Barbara Carlton
Jerry and Elsie Carlyle
Mr. and Mrs. George Carpenter
Sandra and John Carpenter
Mrs. Sandra Carpenter
Kassandra Carroll
Rebecca Carter
Jean Carwile Masteller and Rick 
Masteller
Lou Ann Casper
Jessica Cassady
Dr. Sam and Deborah Castillo
Castillo de Feliciana Vineyard & 
Winery
Drs. Tim Caudill and Linda 
GunshefskiAnnual July Golf Tournament 

Thank you
to our donors

Providence St. Mary Foundation acknowledges and  
thanks all who have contributed in 2022.
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Pamela Causey
Tiffanie Chaney
Kim Chapman
Mayra Chavez
Sheree Christensen
Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram of 
Walla Walla
Joseph Chvatal, Jr.
Frances Chvatal and Robert 
Kammer
Clara and Art Bald Trust
Mrs. Margaret Clark
Stephanie Clark
Ralyn Clodious
Clubb Family Community 
Support Fund
Val and Harold Cochran
Alan and Sherilee Coffey
Coffey Communications
Fergus Coffman
Mike Collins
Columbia Basin Ice
Columbia REA
Community Bank
Bruce Comstock
Mrs. Silvana Conaway
Paul Conklin
Larry and Pamela Conover
Construction Equipment 
Exporters
Burritt and Georgina Cook
Scott and Lynda Corcorran
Audelia Coria
Corliss
Elaine and Wayne Couture
Gina Cox
Hope Cox
Ted and Joyce Cox
Shirley Cox
Edward and Pearl Crain
Mary and Steve Crawford
Rhianna Crawford
Tina Crawford
Mrs. Charlene S. and Richard 
Crist
Crystal Clear Ice
Cugini’s Italian Import Foods
Erin Culley
Marguerite Daltoso
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Daniel

Darcia Darcy
Edith Darensbourg
Mr. Ashley Daschofsky
Donald Daudt
Dr. Timothy Davidson
Holli Davin
Jenny Davin
Nora and Matt Davin
Cora M. Davis
Don Davis
Day for the Cause Participants
Stella DeFreitas
Natasha Delano

Ashley Delgado
Andrea DeLong
Frank and Laurie Deponty
Katie DePonty
Emily DeSalvo
Justin and Brenna Destito
Sandra Dethman
Dulce Diaz-Flores
Barbara Dickens
Joan J. Dicus
Divots Golf
Cheryl Dodd
Larry and Jane Dodds
Ms. Nanette Domenici
Ms. Sylvia Dongieux
Doubleback
Peter Doyle
Heidi Drury
Dr. Bruce and Tina Dumser
Kitty Dunaway

Joanne Dunham
Dunham Cellars
Jill Dutchess
Louise Dyjur
Eastgate Lions Club
Edward Jones Walla Walla
Ian Edwards
Mary Edwards
Linda and Elliott Eki
Jan Ellenberger
Trudi Elliott
Mr. Philip L. Emerson
Rhonda Erbenich

Morgan and Joseph Erwin
Javier Espino
Eastern Oregon Independent 
Practitioners
Jonathan and Jessica Ettleman
Ms. Erin Evans
Alex Ewoniuk
Exchange Club of Walla Walla
Chelane Fackenthall
Kathy Fales
Kathie Farrens
Douglas Fedderson
Clarisa Fierros
Michael Finch
Gregory S. Fink, DDS
Caitlin Fisher
Lester Fleenor
Kara Flerchinger
Jeanie Fletcher
Magnolia Flores
Betty Follett

Larry and Ardra Folston
Lois Folz
Kristina Forbes
Claudia Ford
Ford Family Foundation
Rebecca R. Foreman
Larry and Susan Forsberg
Amanda Fortney
Daryl and Sharon Foster
Natalie Foster
Denita J. Fox-Harper
McKenzie Frame
Wendy Frame

Sheri Frandsen
Fraternal Order of Eagles No. 26 
- Ladies Aux General Fund
Nathan Frazier
Sara Frey
Jason Frisvold
Frontier Days Foundation
Kellie Fuquay
Monica and James Gaffrey
Constance Gagldari
Cameo Galler
Gard Vinters
Jerry and Pam Gardner
Carolyn Garrett
Joanna Garza
Andrea Gass and Kate Jackson
Carol Gentzler
Jackie George
Edward Gerkey
Juliet Gerling
Ms. Angela Gettmann-Hunt

Whitman Baseball team presents donation

Our Promise:  Know me, care for me, ease my way.
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Kevan Gifford
Joel and Sarah Gilbertson
Catherine Gillette
Anthony Glackner
Christina Glover
Angie Golden
Maria G. and Eliseu Gomes
Alma Gonzalez
Francisco Gonzalez
Mrs. Charity Goodhue
David and Carol Gordon
Lyubov Gorshenin
David and Jean Gott
Connie and David Goude
Gramercy Cellars
Patti Grant
Mark and Margaret Graves
Karen Graybeal
Eric Greer
Arthur Griff
Allyn Griffen
Belinda and Pat Grimm
Richard Groom
Jody Gutierrez
Loleta Haas
Sandy and Brian Haasch
Ruby and Dieter Hain
Joanne Hair
John Hair
Jim and Stacy Hall

Katie Hall
Terry and Maureen Hall
Brian Hamilton
Gary L. Hamilton
Leslie and Terry Hamilton
Bud and Stella Hamilton
Hampton Inn & Suites
Mary J. Hardessen Shaw
Patty Harmon
Spencer Harris
Clell and Molly Hasenbank
Jane Hashimoto
Thomas W. Hayes
Hayes Farm, LLC
Hays Crane & Rigging
Hays Electric
Mahlon Hazelwood
Mary Ann Heinrich
Helen’s Orchards
Joseph Henderson
Drs. Rick and Kay Henderson
Edwin and Donna Hendricksen
Judith Henninger
William and Virginia Henry
Karissa Henzel
Heritage Land Group
Ms. Alyssa Hernandez
Norma Hernandez
Herring Groseclose Funeral 
Home, Inc.

Hess Law Office
Julie Hetterley
Kevin Hetterley
Denise and Pete Hickerson
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Hickman
James and Emily Hite
Kevin Hobson
Paul Hodgins
Philip Hoffman
Donald R. Holbrook
Melanie Holder
Mr. Dale Hollandsworth
Carolyn Holm
Kathy Horner
Horsepower Vineyards

Pat Horsman
John Hostetler
Christy and Kevin House
Julie Howard
Jennifer Hoyt
Jaime Humbert
Rosella and Sam Humbert
Margie Hummel
Elizabeth Humphrey
Rene Hurwitz
Heather Hutchins
Incyte Diagnostics
Meghan Irons
J. Eric Kimball, CPA
Judith A. Jackley
Nattilie Jackson
Laura Jacobsen
Jaime’s Java-The Human Bean
Christopher E. Jay
Frank and Roberta Jenes
Donna Jenner
Jack and Kathy Jensen
Val and Mary Ellen Jensen
Michael Johanson

Amy Johnson
Dr. Bradley and Jan Johnson
Brendan and Ashley Johnson
Chanudh Johnson
Matthew Johnson
Megan Johnson
Jill Johnston
Tamara Jones
JT Bolander CPA, LLC
Kathleen Juris
Kara Kaehler
Kaiser Foundation Health Plan of 
the Northwest
Gus and Patty Kajita
Reza Kaleel

Bouasay Kathavong
Vicki Kalyor
LeRoy and Ginger Kelly
Marilyn Kelly
JP Kent
Virginia Kent
Robert and Jacky Kentch
Kepro
Kiemle & Hagood Company
Randi Kilcup
Jordan Kisling
Brian and Kristen Kitamura
Chad Kjeldgaard
Charlotte and Kraig Klicker
Joe Klundt
Richard and Claire Knipe
Erik and Samantha Kofler
Jesica Kofler
Joan and Allen Kopf
Leah Krupkat
Ann Krussel
Danielle Kubrock
Lynne A. Kuntz
Alysa and Crandall Kyle
Dr. Rachel and Bill La PierAnnual Celebration of Philanthropy

Thank you
to our donors

McLoughlin High School ASB presents donation
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Stephanie and Ryan La Pier
Heather Laiblin
Joyce Lampson
Ana Lara
Maria Norma Lara
Eileen Larkin
Kenneth Richard Larsen
Barbara Larson
Jesse Larson
William Lashbrook
Jeanette Lavance
Josh Leatherman
Susan Leathers
Jeff Leber
Shannon Ledford
Hanna Lee
Stefani Lehman
Russell Leighty
Maria De Lourdes Leija
Molly Leisinger
Fred Leland Hector
Mrs. Patti Lennartson
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory A. Leno
Gary Lentz
Emily Lewison
Margaret Ley
John and Wilma Leyendecker
Robert and Penny Lieuallen
Life Flight Network, LLC
Kayla Lightfoot
Lindsey Lindgren
Mark and Kathy Lindgren
Ashley Lintner
Rosemary Lloyd
Michael and Richele Locati
Veda Logan
Michael and Vicki Loney
Tom C. Long
Ken Lovejoy
Denise Low
Millie Lucarelli
Michele Lucas
Theodore and Katherine Lucia
Kimberly Lugar
J. Lugo
Linda A. Luisi
Miranda Luna-Ohlinger
Rusty and Leslie Lyons
Shawn Mabley
MacArthur Company

Karla Macias
Tom and Sandi Madsen
Ashley and Drew Mahan
Jeff and Donna Mahan
Matt Mahan
Maiden Company
Christopher Malone
Dr. Melvin and Margene Mangum
Jennifer Manyrath
Guadalupe Manzano
Marie Lamfrom Charitable 
Foundation
Gregory Martin
Jennifer Martin
Dr. Patty Martin and Mike 
Hofeditz
Elia Martinez
Linda Marvil
Mary Garner Esary Trust Fund 
June Hendrickson Mathiesen
Deborah Matthews
Larry and Kathy Mauer
Bruce and Vicki Maughan
Steven Maxood, MD, PhD
Jonathan and Ashley Mayberry
Nathan McBride
Dereesa McCall
Jim and Jayne McCarthy
Jennifer McCauley
Jill McConnell
Pat and Teresa McConnell
Marcia McCrae
Karen and David McDaniels
Josh and Kim McDaniels
Margaret McDevitt
David McFetridge
Dr. Dustin McGirr
Dave and Roxanne McKay
Larry McKillip
Dr. Paul McLain
Ms. Elizabeth McLaughlin
John and Diane Mclean
McLoughlin High School
Cathy McMillan
Levi McNealey
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Meiners
Sandra Mejorado
Rita Melgoza
Patricia Meliah
Ailene Mendiola
Alma Lee Merrill

Jacque Mesplay
Metis, LLC
Mari Meza
Michael Family Fund of The 
Oregon Community Foundation
Donald Miller
Robert and Janet Miller
Sommer and Adam Miller
Jennifer Milleson
Lynn and Randall Millikan
Jacqueline Mings
Brock Mitchell
Dr. Cory and Brittany Mitchell
Patricia K. Mize
Cynthia Molina
Michelle Mollison
Margy and Mike Monahan
Susan Monahan and Mark Brucks
Monahan Brucks Foundation
Carlos Montalvo
Harold Moore
Cynthia Mora
Alene Morasch
Sandy Morgan
Douglas and Karen Morton
Lana Muller
Alan and Ann Mundle
Brandi Munns
Melissa Murphy
Joyce Muzzall
Toni Narum
Megan Neace
Harold Neissl
C. Nelson
Dale and Vicki Nelson
Jean and Gailord Nelson
Mr. Robert Nelson

Nelson Construction Corp.
Joseph Neveau
Next Step Benefits-Agent 
Jennifer Wylie
Carla Nibler
Jeannise Nichols
Karen Nielsen
Cherste Nilde
Stephani Nilsson
Dorothy Noble
Kenneth and Marilyn Noble
Barbara Nombalais
Katherine Nordal
Cody Norton
Carl Arthur Nuthak
Scott and Krista O’Brien
Christopher Odell
Debra Odman
Odom Corporation
Kent and Deborah Oliver
Benjamin Olson
Byron and Phillis Olson
Christina Olson
Kathie Oreb
John A. Osborn
Adam Ostrowski
Jeff Otte
Denise Owen
Mary Owens
P1FCU
Toni Lynn Palmer
Janice Palumbo
Josh Parris
Judy K. Partin
Bhanunben and Jashbhai Patel
Rikita Patel Simons
Mark Patrick

Foundation and WW Frontier Days present donation to Cancer Center

Our Values: Compassion, Dignity, Justice, Excellence, Integrity
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John Patterson
Kathleen Payne
Chloe Pearson
Pendleton Round-Up and Happy 
Canyon
Janell Penner
Greg and Cheri Pepin
Yesicca Perez Garcia
Mark and Poe Perry
Scott and Deborah Peters
Petersen Hastings
Sofia S. Phillips
Russ and Lynne Pierce
Christopher and Isabel Pilotti
Pink Shamrock Foundation
Joyce Plyter
Donna Postlewait
Scott Potter
Gwen and Dave Powers
Mr. and Mrs. Wilber Pribilsky
Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. Price
Marilyn Pritchard
ProSteel, Inc
Barbara Ramey
Annette Ramirez
Roy Ramirez
Dr. Tamara Randolph
Wolfgang Rasch

Mary Raschko and Stephen 
Michael
Beverly Rathburn
Cary and Janet Rayment
Pat and Emily Reay
Steve and Rona Reed
John and Elaine Reese
Johanna Reeves
Regency at the Park
Coleen and Clint Rehn
Reiff Manufacturing
Mary Ann Reinhardt

Craig Reiswig
Brad and Arleen Rice
Lisa Richards
Anne Richman
Dr. Kristen Riegert
Gary Riley
Daman Rizzardini
Jack Roberts
Jane Roberts
Dr. Benjamin and Sarita 
Rodriguez
Mark Roller
Haylee Ropp
Margaret Roser
Amanda Ross
Lacey Rowberg
Jill Rudy
Bob and Sydney Rupar
Leslie Rushton
Carrie Russo
Marvin and Cheri Ruzicka
Samuel Castillo, DMD
Glen Sandberg
Peggy Sanderson
Dr. Tor and Leah Sandven
Mr. Scott Sarber
Jessica Sargent
Ikune Sawada
Ms. Ashley Schade
Jennifer Schaub
Catherine Schiaffo
Marilee Schiff and Karl 
Schweinfurth
Gerard and Joan Schille
Becki J. Schneidmiller

Joel and Peggy Schneidmiller
Janet Schorr
Mr. Richard Schram
Bob and Diane Schumacher
Kim Schwartz
Robert Schwartz
Brooklyn Scott
Heather Scott
Mary Scott
Laura Sedam
Valerie Segerman
Maribel Segovia
Ronald and Eileen Seifert
Oleksandr Seleverstov
Eduardo Servin-Rodriguez
Jill Serviss
Chris and Debbie Shaffer
Becky Shelton
Clough and Kathleen Shelton
Sherwood Trust
Tom Shives
Manford and Betty Simcock
Shannon Simmons
Stacey Simpson
Annette P. Skinner
Georgia Sloan
Cricelia Smith
Doris Smith
Eileen and Stan Smith
Jaclyn Smith
Ms. Kathleen Smith
Kiri Smith
Michael Smith and Laura Minnick
Philip Smith
Araceli Soto

Day for the Cause participants

Thank you
to our donors

Walla Walla County Sheriff’s Office presents donation
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Spring Valley Vineyards
Nancy Stalberger
Barbara and John Steinbrecher
Rochelle Stephens
Juanita Stevens
Cynthia and David Stewart
Aaron Stites
Leslie Stockton
Anna Stowers
George Strabel
Amy Strang
Joshua Strange
Chuck and Donna Streamer
Donn Strickland
Dr. Matt and Bonnie Stroemel
Laurie Stroud
Kathryn Strouse
Barb Struck
Mary Sumerlin
Megan Sumerlin
David Sumpter
Sunny Day Charitable 
Foundation
Kristine Takemura
Tallman’s Pharmacy
Helen Tanaka
Clifford and Christine Tarvin
Ada Taylor
Michael Taylor
Ms. Leonora Teng
The Helen and Jose Colton 
Foundation
The Lock-Takeuchi Family
The Q Wood-Fired Grill
Carmen Thomas
Nancy and Adam Thompson
Mr. Allan Thonney
Peggy and Kerry Tierney
Tim Leber Farms
Ryan Timms
TKCPA
Susan Todhunter
Helen R. Tompkins
Tompkins Appliance LLC
Ana Torres
Maria Torres
Total Comfort Solutions
Susan Towner
Curtis Trembley

Ruth Triebwasser
Shawna Trumbull
Afton Truscott
Sam and Sara Tucker
Gale Turner
Ronald F. Umbarger, Sr.
Eddie and Andrea Unck
Blake and Caroline Underriner
William and Mary Underriner
Kirk and Larena Upton
Francisca Van Heezik
Ms. Lisa R. Vance and  
Ms. Ann M. Walker
Theresa Vanderbeck
Eleanor J. Van Gundy
Bianca Varela Montero
Tricia Vargas
Ron and Mary Varner
George and Judy Veighey
Doug and Jodi Venneri
Gordy and Kate Venneri
Monica Verma
Valerie Voelker
Carol Votendahl
Eldeen Wagoner
Sharon Waldern
Dianne Wales
Walla Walla Builders Supply
Walla Walla Catholic Schools
Walla Walla Country Club
Walla Walla Country Club 
Women’s Board
Walla Walla County Sheriff’s 
Office
Walla Walla Electric
Walla Walla Farm Center
Walla Walla Frontier Days
Walla Walla General Store, LLC
Walla Walla Hops
Walla Walla Valley Honda
Zeb and Erica Walter
Steve Wanichek
Caroline Ware
Meghan Warwick
Washington State Combined 
Fund Drive
Rob and Michelle Watilo
Amy Watkins and Michael Reese
Juston Watson

Teresa Watson
Tom and Sydnee Watson
Ron and Jennie Weber
Sidney Weems
John Weigand
Laurie and Barry Weis
Richard and Celia Weller
Kendra and Pete Wenzel
Ruben and Kristine Wetherell
Lynette Wetter
Wheatland Village
Carl Wheeler
Whitman College Men’s Baseball
John and Vikki Whitmore

Dr. Richard and Sarah Wick
Josh Wicks
Wildhorse Foundation
Don and Jane Wilkins
Jill Williams
Stephanie Williams
Timothy Williams
Dona Williamson
Renee Wilson
Windermere Real Estate of Walla 
Walla
Allison Window
Wine Valley Golf Club
Christine Wittlake
Kathy and Steve Woiblet
Dr. Ellen Wolf
Ashley and Joe Woodworth
Hank and Catherine Worden

Jeanne Worley
Jeffery and Sue Wright
Kim and Todd Wright
Larry and Kay Wright
WW Valley USBC WBA
WWCC Women’s 18 Hole Golf 
Association
Leticia Young
Angie Zagelow
Robert and Jill Zagelow
Whitney S. Zamora
Timothy Zaske
Melinda Zirkle
Gerlinde Zitterkopf

Call 509-897-2091  
to find out more about 

Providence St. Mary 
Foundation or  

donate online at 
providence.org/psmf  

or by scanning the  
QR code

Annual July Golf Tournament 

Our Vision: Health for a Better World



O U R  M I S S I O N
As expressions of God’s healing love, witnessed through the ministry of Jesus, 
we are steadfast in serving all, especially those who are poor and vulnerable.

Dr. Patty Martin was so grateful for the care she received at the  
St. Mary Family Birth Center when she welcomed her baby girl into the 
world. She shared that “despite all the precautions with the current 
COVID pandemic, Nurse Lorrie Leno went above and beyond from the 
moment we met for our scheduled induction. She has the heart of a 
servant [and] reminded me to enjoy the special moments on a day I will 
never forget.”

Patty expressed her gratitude for Nurse Lorrie by donating in her  
honor through the Honor a Healthcare Hero program. Her message  
of gratitude brightened Lorrie’s day as she continues providing  
excellent, local care to our patients. You can honor a hero at 
providence.org/psmf.

T H E  M I S S I O N

AS EXPRESSIONS OF GOD’S HEALING LOVE, WITNESSED 
THROUGH THE MINISTRY OF JESUS, WE ARE STEADFAST  
IN SERVING ALL, ESPECIALLY THOSE WHO ARE POOR  
AND VULNERABLE. 

401 W. Poplar Street
Walla Walla, WA 99362

Donate online at providence.org/psmf.

C
M

B
 0

37
0 

• 0
22

2 
• C

op
yr

ig
ht

 ©
 2

02
2 

C
M

B
el

l

Grateful for exceptional careNurse 
Lorrie 
Leno

NONPROFIT
ORGANIZATION
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PASCO, WA 99301
PERMIT NO. 402

Dr. Patty Martin was so grateful for the care she received at the  
St. Mary Family Birth Center when she welcomed her baby girl into the 
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honor through the Honor a Healthcare Hero program. Her message  
of gratitude brightened Lorrie’s day as she continues providing  
excellent, local care to our patients. You can honor a hero at 
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Scan and make a gift today.

A Legacy of  Giving 

Transformational gifts come from our most dedicated supporters. 
Leaving Providence St. Mary Foundation as a beneficiary of your will, 
estate, insurance, or retirement plans is one of the most impactful 
ways to support our local healthcare community for generations to 
come. Gordy Venneri, long-time St. Mary supporter has this to say, 
“As a member of the Walla Walla community, it is important for us 
to have a great local hospital and health care. For this reason, we 
support Providence St. Mary Foundation with annual gifts and have 
included them in our long-term estate planning. We hope you will 
join us in this cause.” If you are interested in learning more about 
making a legacy gift and the benefits of doing so, please contact 
Providence St. Mary Foundation. Kate and Gordy Venneri

509.897.2091


